
  

 

Student Services Building Incident on March 28 
 
On Monday, March 28, 2022, at approximately 4:53 p.m., El Camino College police officers 
responded to the Student Services Building regarding reports of a person exhibiting hostile 
behavior to staff members. When asked to leave the building, the person was overheard by 
several employees verbally threatening to “either bomb or blow this place up,” if police 
were contacted. The person then walked out of the building, without further incident. The 
person is described as a female, African American adult, approximately 40 years of age, 
wearing an animal-print scarf and a t-shirt. The El Camino College Police Department is 
investigating the incident and has increased security patrols throughout campus. 
  
The El Camino Community College District is required to publicly notify the campus 
community of exhibited suspicious behavior that may potentially impact the general safety 
and security of our College.  
 
If you have any information regarding this incident, please contact the El Camino College 
Police Department at 310-660-3100. 
 

 

 
  

  

Nixle Emergency Alert 
Sign up to receive Nixle emergency alerts from Campus Police. Text ECCPD to 888777. 

 

 

https://www.elcamino.edu/support/health-safety/police/

